
It's hard to believe we are already halfway through
Term 2 ! Here is a snapshot of our learning for the
remainder of the term...
Inquiry:  Our inquiry  "What makes a place special?"
is in full swing, with students getting ready to
explore if there are common features to our special
places before working out how we can help take
care of our special places around town. 
Religion: Our new Unit focuses on the Eucharist and
explores how belonging to groups helps us feel
connected and, by going to Church, Jesus helps us
belong to the Church community.
Maths: We have been busy learning about the days
of the week and different times of day. We will
conclude the term with our first investigation
exploring groups of ten, 2D and 3D shapes while
creating mathematical masterpieces. 
Literacy: We will continue with our shared and
individualised spelling and reading programmes,
and begin to explore the genre of procedure
writing. 
Art: We have had fun discovering how primary
colours mix to make wonderful new colours.  We
begin to use these colours to create artworks with
different moods/feelings. 
Music: We will continue learning beat and rhythm
through singing, movement songs and games and
will soon create, record and perform our own
rhythms using various objects and actions for
ideas.

R E M I N D E R S
Library: Monday

News: Monday
Canteen: Tuesday Lunch

Sport Days: Wednesday & Friday
Illness: Please let us know if your child is unwell and

you are keeping them home via the school phone
Thank you!

 

Whole School Mass - Wednesday 1st June @ 10.00am
Year 3/4 Assembly - Friday 3rd June @ 2.30pm
Public Holiday - Monday 6th June
Pupil Free Day - Tuesday 7th June
STEM Showcase - Friday 24th June 
Whole School Liturgy - Wednesday 29th June Hosted
by K/P @ 11am

K P  C L A S S R O O M  N E W S
L O T S  O F  L E A R N I N G  C O N T I N U I N G
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S A V E  T H E  D A T E !



Well, the Pre-Primary students have been trying to
convince Mrs Kelly and Mrs Ellis that they NEED
homework!  (What an enthusiastic little bunch we
have!) So over the coming weeks, the Pre-Primaries
will be coming home with 'homework'. This is not
compulsory,  we have tried to set it up so that most of
the work is independent for them, and it might just
give you 5 minutes to finish getting dinner ready while
they are occupied and refreshing their memory with
some of the skills they've been learning at school. Any
questions please come and ask us as we are always
happy to help out.  

H O M E W O R K !

T H E  B E S T  T H I N G
A B O U T  K / P  I S . . .

Theo: Doing all of the work!
Ava: Learning about the sun.
Reuben: Playing outside on the bikes!

Selena: Painting pictures of Mum and Day.
Bodhi: Playing in the loft with Reuben and
all the toys. 
Hagan: Playing on the bikes!

O U T  A N D  A B O U T  W I T H  I N Q U I R Y
As part of our inquiry into special places. A simple
walking excursion is planned in the coming weeks. 
 We are going to have a walk around town to find
some of our special places.  We will look at what
makes them special and explore ways we can help
look after these places.  Due to the unpredictable
weather, the date is yet to be finalised.  We will keep
you all posted!


